From: Kate Henry

Sent: 06 July 2021 09:17
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: 2021/2446/P. Re: Basement Floor, 368-370 Cascades Apartments, Finchley

Road London NW3 7AJ

Please log as an objection to 2021/2446/P

Thank you

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794

LHES

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Vandita Chowdhar

Sent: 05 July 2021 17:30

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Henry Newman <Henry.Newman®@camden.gov.uk>; Andrew Parkinson <Andrew.Parkinson@camden.gov.uk>;
Gio Spinella <Gio.Spinella@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2021/2446/P. Re: Basement Floor, 368-370 Cascades Apartments, Finchley Road London NW3 7A)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]| Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi Kate
I am resident and owner of Flat 31 Oakley Gardens, 17 Church Walk, London, NW2 2TJ.

I am writing to you to OBJECT to the proposal for a new warehouse style occupation of the property in the
subject line which is just down the road from me.

The new plans will be very disruptive to an already busy road as you must be aware, and will add nothing to
the community. Please do not approve this permission at any cost.

More than happy to discuss further on -

Many thanks
Vandita
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